M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
           RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT

BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON

BOARD MEMBERS
FROM:         KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN
DATE:          MAY 2, 2018

RE:                INTERAGENCY AGREEMENT BETWEEN CHILDREN’S HOME OF NORTHERN KENTUCKY AND THE BOONE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                       The Interagency Agreement continues the cooperative relationship between the Children’s Home of Northern Kentucky- Burlington Campus and the Boone County Schools for Educational Services provided on site.
                      Our collaboration with Children’s Home of Northern Kentucky has provided high quality education to children who reside at the home.
                      I have attached a copy of Annual Interagency Agreement for your reference.


I recommend the board approve Annual Interagency Agreement with Children’s Home of Northern Kentucky, as presented
